
SEEKING EXPRESSIONS of INTEREST
Would you like to connect with others who share a passion for restorative justice & restorative

practices? 
 

Are you interested in practicing the skills required to prepare and convene a Group
Conference in various settings?

 
If so, we invite you to join with colleagues, and look forward to hearing from you!

 
A group of like-minded practitioners, who have completed the 3 day introductory Group

Conferencing training, have formed a Melbourne-based practice group. With varying levels of
experience, we meet regularly to practice the Group Conference process together and to

connect over our shared interest in restorative practices. AARJ strongly supports this
initiative, and offers technical support.  

 
Please email Lena Lettau if you are interested in joining our group or would like further

information. 
 

*If you are based interstate and are nonetheless interested in joining us, please get in touch.
We run some sessions online, and can perhaps support colleagues to establish other local

practice groups and to strengthen our social movement.

Please email Lena Lettau 
LenaLettau@gmail.com

Melbourne Restorative
Practices Group


